



Black Firs Primary School

Longdown Road, Congleton, Cheshire CW12 4QJ Tel: 01260 272935 Fax: 01260 277285

We e

Web site: http://www.black-firs.co.uk
e mail: mcasserley@black-firs.co.uk

office@black-firs.co.uk pta@black-firs.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr M Casserley

Dear Parents,

Here at Black Firs we place great value on learning from the outdoors and our local environment. We encourage teaching and learning outside the classroom and pride ourselves in offering a range of experiences for children to develop their ideas and understanding.

In order to utilise the opportunities in our local environment as they arise, we request your permission to take your child on short visits around the local area whenever an opportunity presents itself. This may be experiences such as collecting conkers, posting a letter, local short walks or looking at different local buildings.

Your child's safety will, of course, remain paramount and children will be accompanied at all times by the appropriate ratio of adults.

Your permission will still be sought for any out of school activities which go beyond this and could involve extended journeys, or expense. Your consent will allow us the opportunity to enhance the children's learning and experiences in a fun and relevant way.

Please can you complete the slip below and return it to the school office.

Many thanks and kind regards, The Black Firs Teaching Team

I hereby <mark>agr</mark> ee	to my	child participa	<mark>ting in</mark> recog	nised activit	ties off the sc	hool premises in the
local area.						

Child:			

Signature of Parent / Guardian:_____





